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I am totally against Birch Solar building a solar electric facility in my area. This will destroy
the property values including the value of my home and that of my neighbors. This facility is
unneeded, and is truly another clean energy boondoggle. We do not need this company to
come into our neighborhoods and disrupt our lives with unneeded construction to establish a
facility which will be obsolete in a few short years. By then the damage to our lives will be
irreparable.

Kenneth Harris
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